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Dear Detective Chief Inspector Burt, 

Gladys Richards 

I am writing in response to your letter of 18th September, 2000, to Mrs. Lesley Humphrey. I 
am sorry that our reply has taken so long. I know that Mrs. Humphrey informed you that we 
were seeking legal advice with regard to the information requested in your letter. 

i~._..�.o__d.~_._A_._,i and i.Z.Z.~.0_-.~e_-..-A.-.Z.Z.~.i have made serious allegations to the police and we have 
co-operated fully in your enquiry. We have been advised that there is no justification for 
providing you with information about any entirely unrelated matters which have not been a 
subject of any complaint to the police. To provide any such information (should it exist) 
would breach both client and employee confidentiality. 

This whole episode has been going on for over two years now; a very stressful time for all 
concerned. We respectfully request that the decision about whether there is a criminal case to 

answer is made with the utmost urgency. 

,  ode A 
}~ax Millett i 
Chief Executi~ce 

/ 
Silent copy t~: Mr. W. Hooper 

/ Mrs. F. Cameron 


